
 

 

Year 2 Newsletter 
Friday 25th June 2021 

 
Our Christian Value this week is Thankfulness.  

What are you thankful for? 
 

 
Hello, 
We have come to the end of another very busy, exciting and interesting week. This half term is certainly flying 
by! 
 
Learning This Week 
This week we have enjoyed the story ‘We’re going on a Treasure Hunt’ by Martha Mumford and focused on 
writing instructions, improving our sentences and we have been on a treasure hunt in the school grounds, which 
the children really enjoyed. 
In our maths work we have been exploring statistics and solving calculations using subtraction to find 
differences using money. The children have enjoyed using our beach café role-play area and calculating bills 
and giving change. 
In our science work we have been investigating materials and using a wide range of vocabulary to describe their 
properties. Our RE work has focused on stories about Jesus from the bible. 
 
Diary Dates 
Thursday 1st July – Marvellous Maths Morning 
Monday 5th July – Super Safety Week 
Tuesday 6th July – KS1 Beach Day 
Wednesday 7th July – School Race for Life Event 
Please donate via the ‘justgivingpage’ link on our school website to sponsor this very worthy cause. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – Your child will be tested on their Week 2 – homophones on Monday 28th June and we will begin 
looking at Week 3 – homophones and conjunctions. 
A full list of all spellings for this half term can be found in your child’s homework book. 
Maths – Money word/calculation problems 
English – ‘Simpkin the Seagull’ comprehension 
 
At the Seaside Homework Challenges – Please keep sending in your work and photos. We have had models of 
windmills, decorated t-shirts, fact files and lots of photographs of the yummy lollies you have been making at 
home. Fantastic Work! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 
 

Christian Value of Thankfulness – Charlie 
Curriculum Award - Joshua 

Star Reader – Mylow 
Star Writer – Jenson 

 
Please contact me via the following email if you have any queries: 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Thank you, 

Mrs Ramsay 

 

Diamond 9 

courage 

 

Courageous Advocate 
Year 6 have been researching their own 
Courageous Advocates and are sharing 

their work with us again this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Compassion UK 

Year 6 Cake Sale for Hamza 
The cake sale was extremely 

popular and we are 
delighted to announce that 

Y6 raised a magnificent 
£218.40 to continue 
sponsoring Hamza. 

      
 

Thank you for your support. 
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